
 
 
 

 
 

Proposal to Modify the Code of Student Conduct Regarding Housing 
Termination (Senate Document #23-24-05) 

 

 
 

I am pleased to forward the accompanying legislation for your consideration and approval. Gideon 
Mark, Chair of the Student Conduct Committee, presented the Proposal to Modify the Code of 
Student Conduct Regarding Housing Termination (Senate Document #23-24-05) which the University 
Senate approved at its meeting on February 6, 2024. Please inform the Senate of your decision and 
any administrative action related to your conclusion. 
 
 
 
 
 

     02-14-2024 
Darryll J. Pines 
President 

 

 
 
Copies of this approval and the accompanying legislation will be forwarded to: 
 

Jennifer King Rice, Senior Vice President and Provost 
Veronica Marin, Executive Secretary and Director, University Senate 
Jay Rosselló, Vice President for Legal Affairs and General Counsel 
Dylan Baker, Associate Vice President for Finance and Personnel 
John Bertot, Associate Provost for Faculty Affairs 
Elizabeth Beise, Associate Provost for Academic Planning & Programs 
Rhonda Smith, Director, Division of Academic Affairs 
Michele Eastman, Assistant President and Chief of Staff 
Jordan Sly, Chair-Elect, University Senate 
Rochelle Newman, Past Chair, University Senate 

 

TO Darryll J. Pines | President 
 

FROM Christopher Jarzynski | Chair, University Senate 

Approved: Date: 
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